
  
  

  
  
  
  
 
 
 

INFORMATION 
 
 

TITLE:         PEAK Site Drainage Assessment 
  
DATE:                                            June 19, 2023                
  
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:    Shawn Shaffer 

Executive Director of Facility Operations 
 
Joseph Velasquez   
Construction Project Manager             

                                                   
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
This presentation will discuss the assessment report prepared by HSA Engineering Consultants on the 
assessment of drainage as it relates to the flooding in the office area of PEAK. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
This is an information item. No recommendation is required 
 
 
 

 

  


